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Highlight of the Quarter 
 
Cemeteries are safer since the second quarter began.  In response to request for CRPT 
workshops, FPAN-NE attended four across the state.  First was DeLand (Volusia County) 
facilitated by Sarah and Amber with a rural cemetery presentation provided by by Volusia 
County Historic Site specialist Julie Scofield.  Sarah traveled to West Palm Beach to facilitate 
the first CRPT in the Southeast Region.  Amber presented an impromptu CRPT for a group in 
Interlocken (Putnam County) that was intended to be a planning meeting but turned into 
workshop day when she arrived.  She also traveled to Tampa to assist the West Central Center 
with a CRPT in Sarasota.  Assessment of CRPT is ongoing (45 cemeteries recorded by 
attendees to date) as we continue to present professional papers and posters on CRPT, 
including the Southeastern Archaeological Conference (SEAC) this quarter.    

 
Progress on Work Plan Objectives 
 

 Goal 2: Leadership Committee for Project Archaeology continued work on aligning 
Investigating Shelter materials for Common Core State Standards.  This will help FPAN 
market to educators in Florida as the new curriculum is adopted nationwide in 2014.  
Started planning summer workshops to offer professional development opportunities for 
heritage educators and FPAN staff. 

 Goal 10: Held Development Committee conference call.  Drafted problem paper and 
presented it to the board via Adobe Connect conference call. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FPAN-NE participates in 2nd Annual National Archaeology Day with Archaeolympics in 
partnership with the GTM-NERR Preserve. 


